

WOMEN'S MARCH SYMPOSIUM

Saturday, July 21, 2018 12 - 5pm UVic HHB 105

You marched, now what? Get involved with making change in 2018 and beyond.

Join us on Saturday, July 21st at UVic to talk about the most pressing issues for women in our communities. The Victoria Chapter of Women's March Canada is organizing a Symposium to commemorate six months after the 2018 Women's March.

This is a community-building and fundraising event. We want to meet the people who came to the march in January and create a speaking platform for women in our community whose work aligns with the H.E.R.S. values outlined by Women's March Canada. For that, we are inviting back speakers and leaders from the last march who are making a difference, and will hear how we can continue to work together for positive change. Let's keep the momentum going!

Tickets are \$30 and are available on our website: https://www.womensmarchcanada.com/victoria

All proceeds are going to help establish Women's March Victoria as a non-profit organization that supports women in our community. If you would like to attend but may not be able to due to the cost of the event, please contact us regarding sponsored ticket availability. Free childcare will be provided.

FOLLOW US!